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is it Council policy to invite people to "consult" on such developments (and the earlier
plan for Dursley last autumn) and then provide such illegible maps that NO ONE could be
expected to get a true view of what your plans are--enlarging them only makes them worse.
This is a formal complaint, as I don't think that such "consultations" are fair and

democratic. I am thinking of referring this policy to the Local Government Ombudsman, as
it does not seem properly democratic--the plan is loaded against fair representation by
the public. In case you hadn't noticed, Dursley now has no banks left--Barclays closed a

few weeks ago.



